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Clare Kurth

From: Mike Miller
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 4:06 PM
To: Clare Kurth
Subject: Example of a light style that may work

 
 
Mike Miller 
Public Works Director 
mike.miller@ci.florence.or.us 
(541) 997-4106 
 
Mailing Address: 
City of Florence 
250 Hwy 101 
Florence, OR 97439 
 
Physical Address: 
2675 Kingwood Street 
Florence, OR 97439 
 
Follow Us!  City Website | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Vimeo 
 

clare.kurth
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The City of Florence is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. 
 
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE:  
This email is a public record of the City of Florence and is subject to public inspection unless exempt from disclosure 
under Oregon Public Records Law. This email is also subject to the City’s Public Records Retention Schedule. 
 


